[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: CHARLES LEES [Sent: 24 July 2018 09:35
To: DC Support
Subject: Planning application 18/00904/F

For attention of Bob Duxbury.

Apologies for using my personal email.

I send this email on behalf of Aston le Walls Parish Council.

We have been told of the planning application by South Northants Council on a ' for information only ' basis.

However we do have concerns regarding this application.

We consider there will be an increase in traffic through our Parish, Aston le Walls and Appletree, traffic from the North and North East.

Not only during construction but also when in use as a Marina.

We already are part of a haul route for the construction of HS2.

Regards,

Charles Lees
Chairman ALW PC



